
 

Check us out on the web  
http://www.voiture1379.com  

http://www.grandedumissouri.com  

Voiture 1379 Communiqué for October 2012 
 

Membership renewals for 2013 are coming in very slowly again this year. We currently 
have 33 of the 43 listed members of Voiture 1379 paid up for 2013. 
Membership is our life blood and if we are to continue we need to find new members so be on the 
lookout for prospective 40et8’ers. 

I know that my goal to have us at 100% by Veterans Day and it’s just a couple of months 
away. If you have not yet paid your 2012 dues please take a moment and send them in today. 

Voiture 1379 Vest 
Anyone wanting a Voiture 1379 Vest made please contact: 
The Submarine Ship's Store  
1923 Farm Valley Dr,  
Chesterfield, MO 63017  
Voice (888) 349-1756 *  
Fax (800) 227-3099 
Tell them that you would like a red vest with the 40et8 diamond logo direct embroidered on the 
back and Neuf Comtés 40et8 Voiture 1379 above the diamond and Grande du Missouri below the 
diamond. On the front you can have your name and POW/MIA logo embroidered on the front. 

Neuf Comtés 
40et8 Voiture 1379 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                            Grande du Missouri 
 
This months Promenade will be on October 

26th in Claycomo, MO at Post 61 with Dinner – provided by SAL Squadron 61 - with the 
Promenade following the dinner. 

Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the American Legion, 
and the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If we all work together we can and do make a difference. 
 Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 


